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13/03/2025 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

RE: UPCOMING IMPROVEMENT WORK ON A45 QUEEN ELEANOR INTERCHANGE.  

Kier Transportation, working together with West Northamptonshire Council, will be delivering an 
improvement scheme to increase the traffic capacity of the A45 Queen Eleanor interchange. For 
the entire duration of the work, we will implement temporary traffic management throughout the 
roundabout and all slip roads which will affect the surrounding junctions. This work will start on 
31 March 2025 with a planned completion date by December 2025 subject to unforeseen events.  

The Queen Eleanor interchange is a busy roundabout joining the A45 trunk road and the A5076 
Mereway. Over the years, the traffic conditions have worsened due to significant traffic increase 
at this junction which has become less efficient. As part of this capacity improvement scheme, 
we will widen sections of the carriageway on the circulatory and slip roads, improve the drainage, 
upgrade the traffic signals and street lighting, replace some sections of safety barrier, and add 
new road surfacing, markings and signs 

We are keen to work closely with the community to ensure as little inconvenience as possible to 
your journey. However, disruption and delays are to be anticipated. We will share regular updates 
of the scheme progress. Please see the attached factsheet for more details.  

We appreciate your patience in this matter and trust that the work being carried out will benefit 
you in the future. Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns and follow our live 
tracking page for updated information as the work progresses.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ashleigh Fluegel 

Major Projects Liaison Officer  

West Northamptonshire 

 

To report a highway issue, please visit westnorthants.gov.uk 

Follow us on Twitter and Facebook @wnhighways 

Highways Depot,  
Harborough Road Brixworth NN6 
9BX 
T: 01604 529700 
E: queeneleanor@kier.co.uk 
www.kier.co.uk 
 


